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Stay Informed:
»» Project Hotline: 844-ULT-INFO (858-4636)
»» Sign up for email and text alerts at I4Ultimate.com
»» For real-time traffic conditions call 511, download 

Florida 511 mobile apps or visit FL511.com
»» Follow @i4ultimate on Twitter

Sign up for I-4 Construction Updates and Alerts at I4Ultimate.com
Get real-time traffic and incident alerts at FL511.com
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CLOSED
A Portion of Avondale Avenue 
Between Miller Street and 
Columbia Street is Closed 
Permanently.

CLOSED
A Portion of Avondale Avenue 
Between Miller Street and 
Kaley Avenue is Closing.
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A PORTION OF AVONDALE AVENUE BETWEEN KALEY AVENUE AND  
MILLER STREET IS CLOSING FOR SIX MONTHS AS SOON AS LATE AUGUST.

A PORTION OF AVONDALE AVENUE 
CLOSING FOR SIX MONTHS

PROJECT INFO

The $2.3 billion I-4 Ultimate project is 
reconstructing 21 miles of interstate from 
west of Kirkman Road to east of State Road 
434 in Longwood. For more information 
about I-4 Ultimate, contact David Parks, 
I-4 Ultimate Public Information Officer, 
at  844-ULT-INFO (844-858-4636) or 
DavidParks@i4Ultimate.com.

The Florida Department of Transportation is 
temporarily closing Avondale Avenue between 
Kaley Avenue and Miller Street for nearly six 
months. The continuous closure is necessary to 
reconfigure Avondale Avenue and accommodate 
the Kaley Avenue interchange improvements. The 
construction ultimately will permanently establish 
20th Street and Miller Street as the limits of 
Avondale Avenue. All residents who access their 
property from Avondale Avenue will be able to get 
to their driveways for the duration of the closure. 
Avondale Avenue between Columbia Street 
and Miller Street also is permanently closed to 
accommodate widening Interstate 4 (I-4).

Closure subject to change. Construction progress, roadway conditions and weather may require schedule adjustments.
Please check i4ultimate.com/alertsmap for the most up-to-date information.

http://i4ultimate.com
http://www.fl511.com
http://I4Ultimate.com
http://FL511.com
http://i4ultimate.com/alertsmap

